
120 Fisher Avenue 
Boston, Massachusetts 02120 
T 617-738-1500 
F 617-738-6560 

 

 
Tony Francis | Executive Director, Administrator | T 617-738-1500 x101 | tfrancis@epbhc.org 

February 27, 2024 
 
RE: NOTICE OF INTENT TO CLOSE PUBLIC HEARING 

Facility: Edgar P. Benjamin Healthcare Center, Inc. d/b/a Benjamin Healthcare Center 
 License Number: 0785 
 
Dear Residents, Resident Representatives, Family Members, Resident Council, Family Council, 
and Employees: 
 
We are writing as a follow-up to our letter dated February 14, 2024, regarding the voluntary closure 
of Benjamin Healthcare Center, the nursing home located at 120 Fisher Avenue, Boston, MA 
02120. This letter is to inform you that the public hearing has been scheduled for March 12, 2024. 
The date, time and information of the hearing, which will be held via a moderated teleconference, 
are provided below. This information is additionally posted on the Facility’s website: 
https://epbhc.org/.  You may also request it by contacting me by email: tfrancis@epbhc.org.  
 
 Date of Hearing: March 12, 2024 
 Time of Hearing: 6:00 pm EST 

Phone Number: 800-857-5123  
Passcode:  8554964 

 
As a reminder, you may file comments on the proposed closure and the draft closure plan with the 
Massachusetts Department of Public Health (the “Department”) up until the date of the public 
hearing. You may contact the Department via email at DPH.BHCSQ@massmail.state.ma.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 

Tony Francis
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